
This entire act even getting 'consulted' about is an absolute outrage and an abomination. 
This is the rights of copyright holders being taken too far. The access to the Internet should 
be a human right, and while i agree there needs to be deterrents to people using unlicensed 
copyrighted material, having a '3 strikes and you're out' policy is unacceptable as the system 
will be open to abuse and they copyright holders who also have bottomless pockets will be 
able to steamroller the individual through the risk of court action and many will be wrongfully 
prosecuted. 


